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TITLE: Recognition of National Board Certified Teachers  

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 
BACKGROUND:       
Two Amphitheater School District teachers completed the National Board Certified Teacher (NBCT) program 

achieving National Board Certification status this school year.  Also, two current NBCTs renewed their NBCT 

certifications this year.   

 

NBCT is a program of the Arizona Department of Education, the Arizona K-12 Center, and the National 

Board for Professional Teaching Standards.  National Board Certification is an advanced teaching credential.  

As part of the process, teachers must analyze their teaching context and student needs, submit videos of their 

teaching and provide student work samples that demonstrate growth and achievement. 

 

Congratulations to Amphitheater’s newest NBCTs: 

 

Amy Martinez, Walker Elementary School 

Tara-Jayne Cheney, Rillito Center 

 

 

Congratulations to our renewing NBCTs: 

 

Donna Shreve, Holaway and Walker Elementary Schools 

Vanessa Hill, Prince, Rio Vista, and Donaldson Elementary Schools 

 
 
 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
This is presented for the Board’s information and recognition. 
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